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The Turrella Station Upgrade is delivered as part of the Transport Access Program. The upgrade will provide a station 
precinct that is accessible to people with disability, limited mobility, parents/carers with prams and passengers with 
luggage. 

What are we doing in November? 

Work includes: 

• removing the temporary stairs and opening the new 

stairs for passengers 

• removing the temporary hoarding on the platform 

and around the new staircase and lift shaft 

• fitting out the station unisex toilet and station master 

room 

• regrading the platform  

• kerb, footpath and balustrade work on Turrella Street 

and Reede Street bridge  

• installing the new horizontal screen fence on Reede 

Street bridge 

• installing the new station entrance structure  

• installing and fitting out the lift. 

The above work involves delivery and removal of 

construction material and equipment, as well as the use 

of heavy equipment such as cranes, concrete pumps, 

excavators and vehicles modified to operate on the 

railway. Traffic and pedestrian detours will be in place, 

during the work. 

When we’ll be working 

Our construction hours will be between 7am and 6pm 

Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 

 

Out of hours work 

From 6pm Friday 24 November until 7am Monday 27 

November we will be working during a Sydney Trains 

trackwork period. Buses will replace trains during this 

time until services resume on Monday morning. At this 

time, mobilisation and set-up activities for crane lifting 

work will take place. Impacted residents will be 

contacted individually. 

For the duration of this work, full and partial closures of 

Turrella and Reede streets will occur. Traffic control 

signage will be in place during this work. We have 

included a map over the page. 

Throughout the work, access to the site compound at 

127-135 Turrella Street will be required.  

Schedules and work are subject to change due to 

permits, weather and site conditions. 
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal and Bidjigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional Custodians of the 

lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present. 
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 Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490  

24-hour Construction Response Line 

1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 PO Box 5549 

 Chullora, NSW 2190 

Want to learn more about projects in your area? 

Scan the QR Code. 
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Temporary lane closures on Reede Street 
bridge 

For the remainder of the project, one lane of Reede 

Street bridge will continue to be closed intermittently 

during construction hours, for the set-up of equipment 

and to carry out work on the station platform, footpath 

and station entry. Traffic control will be in place during 

the closures. 

 

 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• traffic controllers and signage  

• lane closures and reduced speed limits 

• footpath closures 

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Vehicle and pedestrian access will be maintained at all 

times under traffic management. Follow traffic signage 

and allow for additional travel time during this period. 

 

Location of work areas 
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